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commentletters

From: Lewez Abdalla <lewezaha@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 9:14 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING ( Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation )

      We are ( LEWEZ A H ABDALLA & MERVAT R. GAYED ) living at FOLSOM, which we belong to 
San Juan Water District. We believe since we have a very good Winter Season, it is not fair to 
continue the mandatory Water Conservation Reduction to 33%.   
      So we vote against the continuation of this reduction, and we believe we should wait until April 
2016 for reevaluation of whole water will be stored in FOLSOM LAKE and other reservoirs.     
      THANK YOU SO MUCH for considering our comment and vote.        
                   With regards:     
      LEWEZ A H ABDALLA & MERVAT R. GAYED         
E-Mail: lewezaha@yahoo.com,  phone  (916) 761-2179 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


